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EDWARDSVILLE - The Edwardsville School District Seven Summer Camp programs 
are underway.

 

Students of all ages gathered at the Edwardsville High School auditorium this week for 
the Choir Camp as they prepare for a special performance for parents at 3 p.m. on 
Thursday at EHS.

Emily Ottwein, one of the choir staff members with District Seven, said the students 
have been learning and preparing for the performance which will feature 130 students of 
all grades.

Ottwein added that the kids always have a fun-filled week, with songs that will 
definitely get stuck in your head, thanks to the help of the choir staff Amanda Gibson 
and Tom O’Malley.



 


